PAULS. JASPAR, SVM, FCPA, FCA

November 27, 2020

City of Saskatoon Mayor and Councillors
222- 3" Avenue North
Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5

Dear Mayor and Councillors:

On behalf of the Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission (SMRC) | would like to update Council on the
work of the Commission on the Code of Conduct report which is due December 31, 2020.

The first code of conduct report was submitted February 11, 2016 and a second report was originally
scheduled for December 31, 2017. However, Council did not pass some of the recommendations from
the February 11, 2016 report until April 29, 2019 in Bylaw 9537.

The Integrity Commissioner, Randy Langgard, was appointed July 29, 2019. Therefore, the SMRC would
like to defer the next report to allow for time for the Integrity Commissioner to deal with items coming
out of Bylaw 9537. Itis the intent of the Commission that we will provide an update in November 2021.

In accordance with Bylaw 9242 the SMRC has presented the following reports to Council:
*  Municipal Elections
o November 18, 2015
o lune 20, 2017
¢ Code of Conduct
o February1l, 2016
* Remuneration
o April 16, 2016
o May 28, 2018

The SMRC intends to engage successful and unsuccessful candidates for Council, from the most recent
election, to discuss and gather their perspective on a variety of topics related to the election including
items related to the Code of Conduct as it applied during the election.

Yours truly,

Paul S. Jaspar, , FCPA, FCA
Chair Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission



